
1

Webber, Jeanette

From: OPLC: Licensing 3
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 9:13 AM
To: Webber, Jeanette
Subject: FW: dry needling question

From: Nadine Crocker   
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 11:37 AM 
To: OPLC: Licensing 3 <OPLClicensing3@oplc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: dry needling question 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good morning, 
   I am just following up on my previous email regarding confirmation from the New Hampshire physical 
therapy governing board as to the APTA's statement that dry needling is allowed and verification that 
email citation is allowed for my document.  
Kind regards 
Nadine Crocker  

On Wed, Oct 16, 2024 at 11:32 AM Nadine Crocker wrote: 

Good morning, 
   One more quick question for my environmental scan. As per the APTA, physical therapists in New 
Hampshire are allowed to practice dry needling. However I cannot find anything that specifically states 
this on the New Hampshire physical therapy governing board. Would you be able to confirm the APTA's 
statement that physical therapists are allowed to practice dry needling in New Hampshire. Also, would I 
be allowed to cite this email communication for the purposes of my paper? 
Kind regards 
Nadine Crocker  

On Mon, Mar 18, 2024 at 7:47 AM OPLC: Licensing 3 <OPLClicensing3@oplc.nh.gov> wrote: 

Good morning, 

We don’t have a list of licensees who do dry needling. 

If you have any questions or need additional assistance, please go to our website www.oplc.nh.gov or call 603-271-2152 to 
speak with one of our customer support representatives.  Our office hours are Monday thru Friday, 8am-4pm (excluding 
holidays). 






